
 
 

 

 
 
 

Important changes in the cooperation 
agreements for the mandatory internships from 

01.08.2024 

 
Dear Student! 

 

As from 01.08.2024, Bruno Joseph T. van Pottelsberghe de la Potterie will be taking 

over the duties of Rector of the University, he will be the legal representative in the 

cooperation agreements for the mandatory internship from that date. The new 

agreements are available on the website (downloadable documents).  

Please use them! 

 If your documents have Dr. György Lajos Szabó, Acting Rector named on them and 

the signature is dated 1 August 2024 or later, you need to get new documents signed. 

In this case, please download and have the new documents signed and submit them to 

the Internship Office.  

 

Best regards: 

Internship Office 

 


